
Clerk’s Report to the Council meeting on 21.11.2023  

 

Matters for information only. 

1. Update from PCSO – No report had been received. 

2. Correspondence received: The Preschool has donated £50 towards the tree planting 

project and would like to know if the Parish Council would join with the 50-year 

anniversary celebrations in 2024. 

 

  Matters and actions outstanding from previous meeting (s): 

1. The work to trees will take place w/c 8th January 2024. Contractor R.M.L Tree and 

Garden Services. 

2. The landowner contacted R.M.L Tree and Garden Services asking to carry out work 

to the ash tree by the shop. 

3. Cllrs Western and Maisey and the clerk will set up a zoom meeting to discuss 

proposals for the new website. 

 


